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DATE: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

March 20, 2000 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Douglas Cline 

Susan Lienesch 
Paul Gresham 
Roger Krass 
C. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Public Works Director Steve Weaver 
Assistant to the City Manager Kelly Fackel 

Ms. Fackel gave an update on the status of the Court Case involving K & S Enterprises 
and the City of Centerville concerning the property located at the southwest comer of 
Wilmington Pike and Alexandersville-Bellbrook Road. The case remains in the Common Pleas 
Court of Montgomery County . 

Mr. Hom reviewed an informational meeting he attended relative to Heartland Airlines 
hoping to begin operation at the Dayton International Airport. The City of Centerville will soon 
be asked to support this project along with the City of Dayton. They are looking for EDGE 
dollars. 

Mr. Hom reviewed a meeting he attended relative to the status of 892. Concentration is 
now on improving 1-75 and adding an Austin Road interchange. It is very likely that 892 will 
never become a reality. 

Mr. Hom advised that he along with Steve Feverston and Kelly Fackel met with residents 
in Rose Estates to discuss the extension of Shawnee Trail to Paragon Road. Residents seemed to 
be receptive, however they did ask that the roadway not be a straight configuration. 

Mr. Hom reported that the Annexation Bill may be put on a fast track for passage in two 
weeks. 
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